
School House

NEWSLETTER
September - October

Our Contact Details are as follows:- 
Tel – 0161 653 1996 - Email: ffn10@fisherfeldchildcare.co.uk

Or keep in touch with iConnect/ParentZone, 
please ask a member of staff if you need help

Dates for
your Diary

Lambs
We are proud of the outcome of our secret 
reader sessions. The parents have happily 
participated in reading a story to a small 
group of children and one parent took their 
time to teach the children some animal 
sign language. The children listened with 
interest to the different secret readers and 
are always very excited to join in when 
they see the secret reader arrive in the 
Little Lamb's room. If you are interested in 
being a secret reader, then please speak 
to a member of the Lambs team! 

Ducks
We have recently implemented a ‘colour of 
the week’ in Ducklings. This is to promote 
children’s understanding of grouping and 
early mathematical skills. We will be 
carrying out weekly colour hunts to help 
consolidate children’s understanding. A 
great way to carry on the learning at home 
is by bringing in things from home or even 
wearing clothes to nursery that match the 
colour of the week! The colour will be sent 
out to you on Friday on ParentZone. 

Monday 2nd 
September @ 9:30am: 
Farmers stay and 
play
£3 per ticket for NSPCC

Wednesday 18th 
September 2019 @ 
4:00pm: 
Building Resilience 
workshop
(speak to Sabrina or Vicki to 
book on!)

Thursday 31st 
October @ 
6:00-7:30pm: 
Halloween Party 
£5 per child for NSPCC 
(more info coming soon!)

Monday 11th
Tuesday 12th
Wednesday 13th 
November 2019 
Parents Evening
(more info coming soon!) 

Farmers
The children have really enjoyed 
looking at the story “The 
Hackney Martian”. Following on 
from this interest, they decided 
to create a spaceship and an 
alien from junk modeling 
materials. This then led onto 
learning about rockets. We used 
this as an opportunity to 
problem solve and investigate 
how to make things “go”. Whilst 
exploring Space we have also 
learnt f the names of some of 
the different planets.



Our Contact Details are as follows:- 
Tel – 0161 653 1996 - Email: ffn10@fisherfeldchildcare.co.uk

Or keep in touch with iConnect/ParentZone, 
please ask a member of staff if you need help

a t  t h e  s c h o o l  h o u s e

0161 653 1996

If you would like to book a party at Running Wild, log onto www.runningwildparties.co.uk 
where you can check availability and book online. 

Alternatively ring 0161 653 1996 and speak to Paula. 

Party time! 

QUESTION OF THE 
MONTH

September 
“Do you know who your child’s key worker is?”

October
“Do you know about the nursery behavior 

management policy?”

Parent Workshops
Thank you to the parents who took the time to attend 
our recent workshop on “Building Resilience”. During 
this workshop we shared the new techniques for 
supporting children’s wellbeing that we have learned 
on recent training. We will be hosting another 
workshop on Wednesday 14th September to share 
this information further. If you would like to attend, 
please speak to a member of staff. 

Staffing Changes
This term we are welcoming some new members to 

the team!
Cody and Ayesha – we have two new Level 3 

practitioners joining the team. Their rooms and key 
children will be allocated in due course.

Please join us in extending a warm welcome to them! 


